
UNION COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 
PUBLIC NOTICE REGARDING THE 2024  

10TH CONGRESSIONAL DISTRICT SPECIAL GENERAL ELECTION 
 

A Special General Election for the 10th Congressional District will be held on Wednesday, September 
18, 2024 between the hours of 6:00am and 8:00pm.  Early voting will take place September 8, 2024 
through September 16, 2024.  For early voting sites and polling place information, contact the Union 
County Board of Elections at 908-527-4123 or www.ucnj.org/ucboe, your municipal clerk’s office or 
visit the New Jersey Division of Elections website at https://voter.njsvrs.com/elections/polling-
lookup.html.   
 
THE PUBLIC OFFICES TO BE FILLED ARE AS FOLLOWS:  
 
FEDERAL 
 
Member of House of Representatives, 10th Congressional District  Unexpired Term (1) 
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